
Seattle Parks and Recreation is designing a 
new park in West Seattle at 48th Ave. SW & 
SW Charlestown St. landbanked site. Please 
stop by the Senior Center of West Seattle and 
provide your ideas for the development of this 
exciting new park. Seattle Parks and Recreation 
purchased the property at 4801 SW Charlestown 
St. to provide additional open space for the West 
Seattle community. 

HELP US DESIGN YOUR PARK. 
	 •		 Participate in our short survey: www.surveymonkey.com/r/D7T5HPM

	 •		 Post park features or elements that you like on your social media with #48thandCharlestown

	 •		 Attend the open house meeting

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2019 
10 A.M. – 2 P.M. 
SENIOR CENTER OF WEST SEATTLE 
4217 SW OREGON ST, SEATTLE, WA 98116

COMMUNITY MEETING RESCHEDULED TO:

48TH AVE. SW &  
SW CHARLESTOWN ST. 
LANDBANKED SITE

WE NEED TO HEAR FROM YOU!  
SEATTLE PARKS AND RECREATION IS DESIGNING A NEW PARK.

Ed.pottharst@seattle.gov
206-386-4232   
www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-
projects/48th-and-charlestown-landbanked-
site-park-development

FOR MORE INFORMATIONPLEASE TAKE OUR SURVEY!
www.surveymonkey.com/r/D7T5HPM


